Carencro
CATHOLIC

May 24, 2024

Dear Parents of Incoming 2nd Graders,
It is customary for 2nd-grade students to prepare and receive the sacraments of Reconciliation
and First Holy Communion. Please be aware that this is to be done in your home Church

Parish and not at Carencro Catholic School, as per the policy of the Diocese of Lafayette.

It is the responsibility of the parent to contact the home Church Parish to obtain information
about dates, times, and deadlines to apply for these sacraments.

Blessings,

Dr. Sonya Louviere
Principal, Carencro Catholic School



